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Texas Partner Discusses Fate of Nationwide Injunctions
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In an interview with SHRM, Amanda Brown shares her insight on the potential outcome of the U.S.
Supreme Court case addressing lower courts’ ability to issue nationwide injunctions.

To read the article visit SHRM (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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